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Dave Jones, Christine Trotman        August 2023 

Hall Report.  
 
Longer Term - Hall improvements & Energy Audit 
 
Following the decision made by the subcommittee to replace the existing ceiling heaters with more modern 
Infrared Heaters, a heating specification was compiled and three companies approached for quotes.  Those 
quotes have now been received. (Detailed quotes attached) 
 
Jigsaw £4843.75 
ARC £7754.76 
Hershel £8557.00 
 
The sub committee have decided that on the basis of cost alone we should consider the Jigsaw quote.   
 
The sub committee is now looking to get quotes for double glazing or replacement windows and for upgrading 
the lighting. 
 
5-year Electrical Inspection 
Hall electrics were inspected on 12th April 2023.  The electrics were found to be satisfactory however there 
were 14 small points raised in the report(attached).  We have been advised that when we have upgraded the 
heating, we will need to have another electrical certificate for any new installations. 
 
 
 


